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August 2022 
 

 
Hello Schnecksville Elementary Parents/Guardians, 
 

Welcome to Schnecksville Elementary School’s 2022-2023 school year!  Our summer building renovation is 
coming together and our staff is diligently preparing for our students. We are so excited to welcome you 
back to school! 
 

We would like to welcome some new staff members to our building. 
 

Kindergarten: Meg Kennedy 

Fourth Grade: Nicole Barker 
School Counselor: Keith Eckenrode 

Emotional Support: Jonathan Gray 
 

Beginning August 19th, you may check online for your child’s teacher, homeroom and bus information on the 
Home Access Center (HAC).  This information will ONLY be available online. You will receive a 
communication regarding access to HAC shortly. 
 

On Wednesday, August 24th, we will have our New Student Parent Orientation starting at 12:30 pm. This is 
for the parents of any new student in grade 1 – 5 and for any kindergarten parents that missed the 
orientation in May. New Student Parent Orientation will be held in the Cafeteria. Please park in the back 
parking lot off of Spring Hill Road. 
 

Our Sneak Peek will be held on Thursday, August 25th from 1:00 pm to 2:00 pm. Please park in the back 
parking lot off of Spring Hill Road. This event is open to families to explore and view the building and 
classrooms for the upcoming school year.  
 

Our first day of school is Monday, August 29th. Please review our Screencast of our pick-up and drop-off 
procedures that was sent out in the Weekly e-Communication.  
 

Please know the staff at Schnecksville will ensure all our students are growing academically, socially and 
emotionally during this school year.  We look forward to working with you as we show our Sharks that we 
can persevere and overcome obstacles to meet our goals. 
 

We’ll see you very soon! 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Mr. Damian Goodman 

 

Principal 
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